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AUGUST COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENTS 

- Crime Prevention Stall  

We held crime prevention stall in New Malden Methodist Church on 4TH 
of August, where we engaged with residents and provided crime 
prevention advice. 

- Speed Watch Event with Safer Transport Team  
We held Speed Watch Event in Mount Pleasant Road on 21st of August. 

            
 

- Bike Marking Event 
We held Bike Marking Event on 8th of August in front of Norbiton Station. 
 

 
 



- Street a Week – Invitation to MET Engage 
We have recently introduced our brand-new service MET Engage, 
which you can receive regular updates, crime alerts, monthly 
newsletter from your local police. You can also directly message to us 
via MET-Engage. 
 
We knock on residents’ door and ask them if they want to sign up and 
to be in our mailing list. 
 
Please sign up to receive updates from your local police officers on the 
issues that matters most to you. 
 
Below is the link for you to sign up: 
www.metengage.co.uk 
 

 
 

           

http://www.metengage.co.uk/

